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Dear Parents/Carers      16 August 2022 

 

I hope that you all had a pleasant summer holiday. We are very much looking forward to welcome in 

the children back to school tomorrow. 

 

A couple of reminders in advance of the children returning. 

 

Drop off and Collection Arrangements  

Nursery 

As part of our response to Covid parents have been dropping children off at the nursery gate. From 

the start of this term, we can return to our traditional drop off arrangements which means that 

parents/carers are welcome to bring their child into the nursery cloakroom and help them with their 

jackets and shoes. Parents/carers are also welcome to come into the building to collect their child at 

the end of the day.  

 

Primary 1 

Children in Primary One and their parents should come to the P1 classroom door at 9am where Ms 

Mathieson will  greet the children. Parents/carers are welcome to bring their child into class to help 

them with their jackets and bags and to stay for a short time to help their child settle.  

 

Primary 2  

Children in Primary Two and their parents should come to the classroom door at the front of the 

building where Ms Anderson and Mrs Cant will be there to welcome their child into class. Children 

should be collected from this door at the end of the day too. [ They will use the back door at interval 

and lunchtime]. This arrangement will be in place to support children and their families with the 

transition and allow parents/carers the opportunity to speak to the teacher if required.   
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Primary 2/3  

Children in Primary 2/3 should line up at the door to the GP room where Ms Ogston will collect at 

9am. They will also leave via this door at the end of the day. 

 

Primary 3/4 to Primary 7 

Children in P3/4 to P7 should line up at the back door in house groups.   Children in P3/4 to P7 will 

leave via this door at the end of the day.  

We are welcoming Mrs Chan as our new P6 teacher. Any parents of P6 pupils who would like to do 

so are very welcome to pop in and say hello at the end of the school day on Wednesday, Thursday or 

Friday of this week. 

 

General reminders  

• Please put names on uniform, jackets, lunch boxes, water bottles, pencil cases and bags. 

 

• Children should bring a waterproof jacket to school every day even it looks good in the 

morning.  

 

• Children should bring a refillable water bottles each day which must only contain tap water 

NOT juice.  

 

• Children only require a small snack for interval. One item only please. 

 

Best wishes  

Mrs Mitchell.   

 

 

   

 

 


